
OCHC JUNIORS NEWSLETTER
The latest news and updates from Old Cranleighan Hockey Club

Amazing to find we're already at October half term! With the season now in full
swing, please keep an eye on Teamo for matches for older age groups and of
course, keep an eye on the weather forecast. We will always try to run training but
safety of the players and coaches comes first. We have a well-tested process for
deciding whether the pitch is safe to play and any changes to training plans will be
communicated via Twitter (which is also available on our website) and email.   

A reminder there's no midweek training next week, with Sunday training
returning on 31st and midweek training w/c 1st Nov. And it's still not too late to
sign up to midweek training if you haven't already, just log in to LoveAdmin and
you'll find it under 'extras'. 
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LATEST TEAM NEWS
FIREWORKS AT THE OC CLUB
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I N  T H I S  I S S U E

Happy half term 

U 1 4  B o y s  v  S u r b i t o n  

It's important every player/coach checks into training or a match via the Teamo
app. The check-in option goes live 3 hours before the session starts. Thanks! 
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U14 Girls v Surbiton
Lost 4-0 but a very competitive game and
we held it to 0-0 for 40 minutes. The girls
worked extremely hard throughout and saw
some great improvements from our last
match. Well done!   

Latest team news...

U14 Boys Oranges v Surbiton 
A 2-1 win after a hard-fought game

U14 Girls v Surbiton
Lost 6-0 and despite having their
backs to the wall all game, the girls
were fantastic, never stopped
running, never dropped their heads
and left full of smiles, knowing they'd
been up against an extremely strong
team and put in a great performance.    

U12 Boys Oranges v Dulwich & Tulse Hill
and Bromley & Beckenham 
The Lions and Tigers won both their games,
with the Lions amassing 14 goals without
conceding (including a short corner the
Mens' 1s would be proud of!) 




